
11th May 2022 

Att: Lucy Blyton / Josh Elliot 

RE: De.mem-Akwa Letter of Design Compliance Selwyn STP 

Dear Lucy & Josh, 

This letter is issued to Blyton Group in reference to the STP design and modelling performed by 
De.mem-Akwa. 

De.mem-Akwa advise Blyton Group that a full review has been completed by the De.mem-Akwa 
Engineering Team in relation to the modelling and performance criteria of the STP plant and we can 
assure and confidently advise that this plant will meet all performance design parameters required. 

We further note that the Bio Win modelling will be submitted by COB Wednesday 11th May 2022 for 
Blyton Groups submission to the Department for further assessment and substantiation to close this 
matter. 

Should you have any further questions, please contact Scott Reeves (Project Manager) or Daniel 
Karwalski (Senior Process Engineer) at any time to discuss any issues or concerns. 

Kind Regards, 

Allan Afonso 

General Manager 

De.mem Group 


